Martinez, Mia

From: Ron Meyer

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 3:13 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: READ AT MEETING - ITEM #9

To the Board of Supervisors,

At last week's meeting, a caller proposed that the Board of Supervisors pass a "vaccine resolution" to ensure that our
citizens are protected against any form of so-called "vaccine passport" mandate. While the State government has publicly
stated that there will be no 'vaccine passports", some companies - both private and public - have indicated an intention to
institute such requirements. An official resolution, from the County Board of Supervisors, banning such illegal mandates
would send a strong message to all businesses and citizens in Ventura County - that the rights guaranteed by both the
State and Federal Constitutions will be protected. We are living in a time when our most important Rights - the 1st
Amendment's Freedom of Speech and Assembly - are under attack. A public resolution from you, the Board of
Supervisors of Ventura County, would reassure your constituents that you are committed to being part of the solution, and
not part of the problem.

Thank you,
Ronald Meyer

Resident of Ventura County
District 2



